
Dear Parents and Carers, 

The children have settled back into school after half term. The children had a brilliant 

first half term and have all settled in extremely well. Our school routines are beginning 

to really support the children in their learning and we are extremely proud of them. 

This half term is going to be exciting with lots of fun learning ahead of us. We will be 

kick starting the half term with a new topic ‘’Time Travellers’” where the children will 

be learning to compare their lives with the lives of people in the past. We will be 

designing and making our very own time traveller vehicles using different materials and 

moving parts, comparing videos and photos of how we live compared to our Grandparents 

and their parents and also comparing different toys! 

Our second topic is also very exciting; ”Jingle Bells”! During this topic, we will be 

learning about Advent, being creative with different Christmas art, including Christmas 

cards and wreaths, and also learning some Christmas songs using sign-a-long. There may 

even be a naughty Elf that visits us!  

Our Gospel Values focus this half term are: Time Travellers:  Do we show humility or 
take things for granted?  
Jingle Bells:  Jesus showed us forgiveness. How can we forgive others? 

With kind regards, Mrs Luford (1L Robins) and Miss Warr (1W Swans) 

How can you help? 

 The days for our PE lessons are 

Wednesday sand Fridays. 

 Continue to read at home each 

day. 

 Check out our weekly blog on 

Tapestry to see what the 

children have been learning each 

week and to find out extra 

learning you could do at home! 

Communication  

Tapestry and Marvellous Me will be 

continue to be used. We will use 

Marvellous Me to communicate key 

information and celebrate your 

children’s achievements. If you have any 

questions or queries please send us a 

message on Tapestry and we will 

endeavour to respond as soon as we can. 

If you have any immediate queries that 

you would like to discuss with us 

privately, please phone the office to 

organise a phone call. We will also put 

key messages on the board outside our 

doors.    
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